
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tom McCormick <tommccormick@mac.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: Kendra Dedinsky <kdedinsky@shorelinewa.gov> 
Cc: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; Will Hall <whall@shorelinewa.gov>; Keith Scully 
<kscully@shorelinewa.gov>; Doris McConnell <dmcconnell@shorelinewa.gov>; Keith McGlashan 
<kmcglashan@shorelinewa.gov>; Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov>; Betsy Robertson 
<brobertson@shorelinewa.gov>; Susan Chang <schang@shorelinewa.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sharrows needed on eastbound Richmond Beach Road where bike lane ends 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Kendra, 
 
Do you know whether the bike sharrows we discussed last year will painted this summer on eastbound 
Richmond Beach Road starting where the bike lane ends near Dayton Ave N and continuing east to 
Aurora? Especially for the Dayton to Aurora segment, it's very dangerous for bikers who ride from 
Richmond Beach to Aurora and the Interurban Trail. 
 
The sharrows should be viewed as an interim safety measure. What we really need is a dedicated bike 
lane than runs from Richmond Beach directly to the 185th Street light rail station. Please add this to the 
TMP. 
 
Could you please add this email as a public comment to the TMP update which is on the agenda for 
tonight’s Council meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tom McCormick 
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